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February 12, 2019 

803220140010 
JANICE WISEN-FINNERTY 
131 WOODRIDGE LN 
LINO LAKES, MN 55014 
SEPTIC SYSTEM COMPLIANCE INSPECTION - SECOND NOTICE 
 
On 6/10/2017, a compliance inspection conducted by Scandia Compliance Inspections, LLC of 
the existing subsurface sewage treatment system (SSTS) at 12260 228TH ST N, SCANDIA 
determined that the system was non-compliant and presented an imminent threat to public 
health.  The Washington County Department of Public Health & Environment issued orders that 
the SSTS problem be abated within 10 days and replaced, repaired or its use discontinued 
within three (3) months. 
 
The three month (3) month compliance deadline of 10/12/2017 has passed, and as of the date 
of this correspondence, the Department has not received a permit application for the 
replacement of the SSTS.  Please contact Joe Sanders at 651-430-6679 by 3/6/2019 and provide 
an update as to when the SSTS will be brought into compliance. 
 
The Department recognizes that repairing or replacing an SSTS can seem like a daunting task. 
Financial assistance is available through Washington County in the form of low‐interest loans 
and grants from low‐income residents. Please visit www.washington.mn.us/septic for more 
information on financial assistance and the processes of repairing or replacing an SSTS. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Bruns 
Environmental Program Supervisor 
651-430-6691 
 


